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January 2019 

Childs Name:………………………………………………………………………. 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On the morning of Thursday 24th January, I will be taking a small group of children to see an exhibition 

at the Beaney Museum in Canterbury and would like to include your child in the group. The exhibition 

features photographs by British Wildlife Photographers of the Year including some under 18’s and 

provides a marvellous opportunity to witness the medium of photography at its best in an exhibition 

environment.  A link is provided below if you would like to learn more: 

https://canterburymuseums.co.uk/events/british-wildlife-photography-awards-exhibition/ 

We will be leaving school at approximately 09:30am and will travel by minibus to Canterbury. We aim 

to return to school at roughly 12.00pm in time for lunch as normal. There are no special requirements 

for the morning but your child will need appropriate clothing for the weather.  

There are a limited number of places available for the visit so I would appreciate your returning the 

permissions slip as soon as possible in order that I can arrange for alternative children to attend if 

necessary. Additionally, if your child has already seen the exhibition, please could you let me know as I 

would like to take a group that would not otherwise have seen it before its closure on 3rd February 

2019.  

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs H Migden 
Year 4 Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please return slip to Mrs Migden- Beaney Museum in Canterbury on 24th January 2019. 

Please tick as appropriate: 

I am happy for my child …………………………………………………………….. to attend the exhibition at the 

Beaney Museum in Canterbury on 24th January 2019.  

My child has already seen the exhibition/I would prefer for my child not to attend.  

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

https://canterburymuseums.co.uk/events/british-wildlife-photography-awards-exhibition/

